
November 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Avanti House School – Year 10 

 
I am writing to inform you that your child has been selected to attend a contemporary 
musical theatre dance workshop as part of their BTEC in dance. The workshop will be held 
at the Avanti House School, Stanmore on Wednesday, 1st December 2021.   
 
Students will leave the school at 08:15 and travel by school minibus to and from Avanti 
House School, returning to the school at 14:30.  
 
All participating students must ensure that they bring the following items to the tournament: 

 UHS Dance Kit ONLY  

 Bottled water 

 Packed lunch  
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an Epipen, it is your responsibility to ensure 
that the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
There is no cost for this event, however if you would like your child to participate in this 
sports event, please complete the consent form on ParentPay. 
 
By consenting, you agree to: 

- Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above 
- A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical 

treatment in the event of an emergency 
 
If you have any queries, please contact me at the school on 01895 234060. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
R Gardner 
PE Teacher 


